
Report from France for 2015-6 

 

The Cisp-Club held its last annual workshops October 2015 in Rouen, France 
(http://www.cispclub.org/4daction/w3_CatVisu/fr?wAction=5&wCatFonc=Calendrier&wEvtI
d=288&wCatIDAdmin=1047). The next workshop will be held in October 2016 in Gent, 
Belgium 
(http://www.cispclub.org/4daction/w3_CatVisu/fr?wAction=5&wCatFonc=Calendrier&wEvtI
d=292&wCatIDAdmin=1047). 

French public health authorities show more and more interest in ICPC. The French agency for 
shared health information systems (ASIP-santé) aims at developing a governance model and 
a public portal for health terminologies at national level. This agency considers ICPC-2 as the 
appropriate classification for documenting health problems and reasons for encounter in 
primary care medicine. We have reasonable hopes that France could pay the licence fees for 
ICPC-2. 

The French College of general practice, which is now the French member organization of 
Wonca, wishes to create a registration-based network in general practice, to provide 
comprehensive data on general practice consultations. Two members of the CISP-Club are 
participating to the working group in charge of this project.  

The French society for general practice (SFMG) has recently mapped its Dictionary of 
consultation results (DRC), which is a nomenclature for French general practice, to ICPC-2.  

Laurent Letrilliart has proposed to host the 2017 WICC meeting in Lyon (presumably in 
October, but to be confirmed). 
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